
TO: Commandant G. Victoria McCoy

FROM: Membership Benefits Liaison

DATE: September 26, 2025

SUBJECT: 1st QUARTER MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS REPORT

During the period During the period June 9, 2025 to September 26, 2025, I have 
received no notifications of accidental death or dismemberment for any of our members.

I have recently reached out to our AIL representative, Juan Barroso once again 
regarding an accidental death claim submitted by the wife of one of our deceased 
members back in March. When I contacted Juan back in June, he told me the claim was 
still pending, and as of the date of this report I still do not have an answer. I am 
reluctant to reach out to the wife of the deceased due to the length of time that has 
passed.

Respectfully submitted.

Linda S. Chamberlain

Linda S. Chamberlain
Membership Benefits Liaison


